
Northridge Elementary PAC 
NEWS 

October 27th, 2017 

 

 
The year is well underway!!  Everything has been starting off great!!  We 

have a bunch of exciting things lined up this year and know its going to 

be a great year ahead of us.    

Our Halloween Dance is tonight, October 27th from 6pm-8pm.   We have 
Hey Mr. DJ for the entertainment for the night.  Admission is by 
donation.  There will be a basic concession and pizza available.  
Halloween costumes are permitted but please no masks or weapons.  
Please email Linsay Kellow at l.szteina@gmail.com if you have any question. 
 
Novembers car free Fridays will be November 3,10, 17 and 24th.  Please try to walk/bike/scoot into school on 
those days. 
 
Our Christmas fundraiser is Purdys again this year.  Get out and ask your family, boss, friends and neighbors if 
they want/need chocolate for the holiday season.  They won’t have to go shopping as we order it and it gets 
delivered to the school.  Order forms go home next week.   
 
Northridge & Strawberry Vale Elementary PACs are hosting a Parent Education Night 
Monday Nov 20 from 6:30-8:30 at Northridge Elementary School.  The topic is:  The Adult/Child Connection:  

Working with Children and Teens please see attached poster for more information. 

Novembers hot lunch will be on November 17th and we will be serving hotdogs.  We are excited to be trying 

some new ideas this year around hot lunch….stay tuned!! 

We are now offering childcare for our PAC meetings in the library.  We have a very reliable and amazing 

neighborhood babysitter that will be at the school during our meeting to play games and care for your children.  

The cost is $5 per child.  Hope to see you at our November meeting.   

 
Don’t forget about our ongoing fundraisers: Country Grocer, Co-op, Cobs Bread, Bottle Depot and 900 degrees 

pizzaria.  Check out the school website for more information about these fundraisers or the Pac Bulletin Board 

across from the office. 

For more information on any of our events or if you have some new ideas please email Linsay Kellow at 

l.szteina@gmail.com   

Check us out on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/northridgepac/.  It’s a great way to keep up to date on 
what’s going on at the school. 
 

Thanks for everything from your Northridge PAC 

Next PAC Meeting 

Wednesday, Nov 15th at 

6:30pm in the staff room 
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